Representatives of two student organizations,
Campus Greens and FORCES (Friends of
Recreation, Conservation and Environmental
Stewardship) will explain what their members
do to advance sustainability efforts on
campus and in the local community. The clubs
will offer an interactive activity.

Monday, April 18, 2016 ~ 12:20 — 1:20PM
Stratton Hall Room 209

All Sustainability Perspectives series events are free and open to the public.
The series explores the concept of sustainability from a variety of viewpoints.

Wells is committed to providing access to all events; anyone needing assistance
should contact Marian Brown, Center for Sustainability and the Environment, at
315-364-3304 or by email at mbrown@wells.edu, as soon as possible.
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